
                                                           
 
 

 
PWSA/PNG Community Meeting 

 
Upper Lawrenceville Phase 2: 

PWSA Water Main Replacement Project 
Peoples Natural Gas Pipeline Replacement Project 

 
 

     WHERE:   AOH 
    5203 Carnegie Street        
                  Pittsburgh, PA 15201 
 
     WHEN: Tuesday, May 10, 2016  
    Starting at 6:30 pm  
 

 
The Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority (PWSA) and Peoples Natural Gas (PNG) will continue 
collaborative infrastructure improvement efforts in the Upper Lawrenceville area.  
 
PWSA and PNG staff will present the details of the projects with a question and answer session to follow. 
We invite residents to attend to learn more.  
 
PWSA’s Water Main Replacement Project consists of approximately 7,200-linear feet of new 8-inch 
ductile iron pipe, including service lines, gate valves, and fire hydrants on sections of Carnegie Street, 
Holmes Street, Duncan Street, Poe Way, Kent Way, Keystone Street, 52nd Street, 54th Street, and 55th 
Street.  The existing 6-inch water main will be cut, capped, and abandoned in place.  
 
PNG’s Pipeline Replacement Project consists of approximately 3,600-linear feet of 2, 4, and 6-inch bare 
steel pipeline replacement with new plastic pipeline and 208 service line renewals on sections of Carnegie 
Street, Holmes Street, Duncan Street, and Poe Way.  
 
Once construction is complete, PWSA and PNG will share the cost of final paving and restoration on the 
impacted streets. This collaborative effort on infrastructure improvements limits the construction impact 
and inconvenience to residents and saves considerable time and money for the organizations and 
customers.  
 
Residents may notice the preliminary stages of construction beginning the week of May 2nd on 
Carnegie and Holmes Streets. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the PWSA project, please do not hesitate to contact Construction Project Manager, 
Tunde Ibrahim at 412.255.2545 or rtunde@pgh2o.com. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the People’s Natural Gas project, please do not hesitate to contact Project Manager, 
Carl Taylor at 412.244.2604 or Carl.Taylor@peoples-gas.com.  


